https://mail.cityofalachua.org/zimbra/h/printmessage?id=C:-39268&tz=America/New York

Zimbra an_dirocco@cityofalachua.org

Fwd: Extended Warranty

From : Derek Collins <de_collins@cityofalachua.org> Mon, Jan 04, 2016 10:31 AM
Subject : Fwd: Extended Warranty
To : Anne-Marie DiRocco <an_dirocco@cityofalachua.org>

Anne-Marie,

Please put this with the bid for the chassis the I turned into you before the holiday break. It is a warranty
that is a good idea for it.

Thanks so much,

Derek Collins

Electric System Supervisor
City of Alachua
386-418-6156 Office
352-258-8799 Cell

From: "Tracy LaMonte" <tlamonte@maudlinintl.com>
To: dcollins@cityofalachua.org

Sent: Monday, December 21, 2015 1:22:18 PM
Subject: Extended Warranty

Derek, thank you for meeting with me today. As we discussed, the PPI Cummins engine and
Aftertreatment extended warranty for 5 years, 100,000 miles is $2,550.00. If you have any questions,
please just give me a call, text or email.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Tracy LaMonte

Maudlin International Trucks, Inc.
5221 Highway 40 West

Ocala, FL 34482

(o) 352-732-8151

(c) 352-427-7032
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